
TEACHERS’ DAY CELEBRATION IN DEPARTMENT OF URDU 

Students of Semester 5 of Urdu department celebrated Teacher's Day on 5th September 2023 in 

a small scale with song, dialogue, memories of their previous years in our department, college 

etc. They expressed their gratitude and respects to all the teachers of the institution. On this 

special occasion of Teachers' Day, we, the teachers, would like to extend our heartfelt thanks 

to all of you for making this day truly memorable. Your warmth, enthusiasm, and efforts have 

touched our hearts, and we feel deeply honoured by your appreciation. 

 

 

 


